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C H I E F  G O N Z A L E S  A L S O  A W A R D S  S C H O L A R S H I P  C H E C K S

In addition to awarding the scholarship checks, Chief Probation Officer, Dr. Adolfo Gonzales, officiated LACCEA’s 2021-2022 Board of

Directors installation. 

The Los Angeles County Chicano Employees Association held their annual education scholarship dinner and instated their new 2021-2022

Board of Directors on Saturday, August 14th, at Almansor Court in Alhambra.

Probation News

2021-2022 LACCEA board with Chief Gonzales Scholarship recipients and LACCEA BoardChief Gonzales and scholarship recipient 

Congratulations to Stacey Joya, Julietta Huerta, Brianna Sandoval, Miranda Montes, and Matthew Rodriguez, who were this Summer

Scholarship awardee. All had a great time! 

 For more information on the LACCEA, visit www.lacountychicano.org.

Twice a year, LACCEA offers educational scholarships to well-deserved students referred by LACCEA members. Youth and adults are open

to applying for one of the five (5) $1,000 scholarships offered in the Summer and Winter.  

Page 4

http://www.lacountychicano.org/

